Dear Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for considering St. Maria Goretti School for your child's Catholic education.

As of July 1st, I am the new Pastor of St. Anne's parish and I am proud to say that I am overwhelmed with the joy to visit seven (7) of our Catholic schools within our parish boundaries. Beyond the strong academic environment, the great blessing of our schools is that we are able to share our faith in Christ with the children each day. What a wonderful opportunity for a child in the early years of their formation.

Many people do not realize how important and challenging it is to keep our faith strong from our church to our schools, and especially in our homes. As one committed parish community, we need to open the lines of communication, so the future of our Catholic faith will continue to grow in the hearts of our children.

I encourage you to consider St. Anne's Church for your child's spiritual education. Our parish is very unique as we are the only church in Brampton who opens Youth Ministry to children from Kindergarten to Grade 12. Our Youth Ministry is a weekly invitation to all youth for a fun, faith-filled evening of prayer, music, crafts, games and fellowship! It is an investment that delivers endless benefits, not only here on earth, but eternally in heaven.

I look forward to seeing your family, especially your children celebrating Sunday Mass each week at St. Anne's parish.

Yours in Christ,

Father Joel Pabilona Jr. Pastor St. Anne's Church , Brampton